
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  Monday 22nd  April 2024. 

 

 
 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-13  
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Saint Marys!  

 
Please note that remote learning is only to be availed by students who live in areas that are still 

waterlogged and thereby inaccessible. Sadly, we had many children who stayed home today even 

though they live in areas that have fully recovered from the impact of the recent unstable weather 

occurrences.  

 
It is important that children understand the importance of on-site attendance while not forgetting 

the difficult circumstances of those who are still struggling. Let us encourage our children to attend 

lessons at school and prepare for their final examinations and GL examinations.  

 
Your collaboration will be greatly appreciated.  

 
We will welcome our students tomorrow dressed as their favourite literary characters in 

celebration of World Book Day.  

 
On Thursday, 25th April, all students and staff are invited to come dressed in their National / 
traditional dress to celebrate Ethnic Day. Food sales, spot prizes and fun games await our students.  
 
Have a lovely evening. 

 

Thank you, 
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